
December 5, 2024

Referees of SCVA and SoCal Cup,

We would like to clarify an issue that has come to our attention regarding officiating
at upcoming tournaments for both organizations.

We recognize the status of referees/officials as independent contractors which gives
you the right to work any volleyball organization’s tournaments of your choosing. We in
no way restrict, limit, or impose any restrictions on your right to work at your desired
choice of tournament for either organization, on any given date. Rest assured
that a decision to work one tournament, for either organization, will be respected and
there will be no restrictions, penalties of retaliation from either organization for your
decision. 

Our goal is to foster the growth of the game and provide every athlete, coach, and
attendee the best overall experience. Thank you for your continued dedication in
supporting the game.

If you have any questions, please contact:

Todd Livdahl / SCVA: todd@scvavolleyball.org

Kendall Bilbruck / SoCal Cup: kbilbruck@socalcupvolleyball.com


